
January 20, 2023 
 
Dear Residents, Families & Staff: 
 
I am pleased to share that no residents in the Care Center and no Dunwoody staff are positive for 
COVID-19.  Four Residential residents have tested positive and 2 are on modified quarantine.  
Thankfully, we have seen a downward trend of our campus COVID-19 numbers.  We have seen some 
cases of RSV (respiratory syncytial virus) on campus along with flu.  Please continue to follow good 
infection control practices including handwashing to reduce the spread of illness. 
 
Dining Points Meeting 
Tuesday, January 24th at 4:00 pm a presentation on the Dining Points System will be held in our 
Auditorium. Care Center Residents will continue to receive 3 meals per day and will not be using the 
Dining Point Plan.  
 
Pets Not permitted in Dining 
At no time are pets permitted in any of our dining areas.   
 
New Conference Rooms 
On January 27th, we expect to begin accepting reservations for our new conference rooms on the 
Lower Level.  Both Conference Room A and Conference Room B each seat approximately 12 persons.  If 
you are planning for a large group, you will need to book both Conference Room A and Conference 
Room B for the same time slot. 
 
Have a good weekend. Go Eagles! 
Maureen 


